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All accredited health facilities (HFs) are enjoined to install and regularly 
maintain their respective PhilHealth signages. This is in line with the 
general objectives of Republic Act No. 11223, or the Universal Health 
Care (UHC) Act. In part, the UHC Act aims to “ensure that all Filipinos are 
guaranteed equitable access to quality and affordable health care goods 
and services, and protected against financial risk.”

The signages will assist PhilHealth members to easily recognize accredited 
HFs where they can avail of their benefits. Hence, the signages has to 
be maintained to ensure that it is always in good condition, adequately 
illuminated at night, visible, appropriate, and at par with the specifications 
set by the Corporation in PhilHealth Circular No. 0013, s. 2009.

PhilHealth will monitor the compliance of its partner-HFs on this policy.

For your information and proper guidance.
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